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Men’sFall
Wiling Ding 
At Tryon C. C.

„Oct. 23. 1'380

the fir51 •Get
Because f |n(;n

Acquamted (hcr
wassrtn scheduled for 
^tur^y October 25. This event 
Xeover Dholes, with player^ 
assigned in foursomes with equal 

handicaps. Members are 
asked to sign up al the Pro Shop 
by Friday. October 24.

The course will be closed from 
9-30 A.M. to 1:0° I M- to 
accommodate the tournament.

Read The Bulletin 
for Local News

Landrum High 
to Dedicate 
Gymnasium

On Sunday, October 26 at 3:00 
p.ni., the Landrum High school 
gymnasium will be dedicated in a 
ceremony to be held in the gym 
facility. The building which was 
completed in 1975, will be named 
in honor of the late Dr. A. R. 
Walden, a well-known local 
physician.

Representatives of the District 
One Board of Trustees, the 
administration, the school band 
and members of the Walden 
family will participate in the 
ceremony which is open to the 
public.

YARD SALE: Saturday, Oct. FOK SALE= Conn Orgarg 
25, 9 a m. to 2 om Hwv. 9, 2 Casper model, 2 keyboaros wim 
miles from Mill Spring toward switches for back^°U^ ^ 
take Lure. adv. 23,24pd Played

perfect condition. Call 89-1-3990.8 
toG p m. adv. 22,23, 21c.

BUYING GOLD & SILVER
Emogene & Jim Davis of 
YEARS AGO ANTIQUES 

Are Pleased To Annouce That 
SCOTTIES will be Buying Gold & Silver 

at their Shop Monday — Saturday 
We pay cash’ 11 00 to ^ 00 
121 Trade St. Tryon N C 

859-6087

DID YOU KNOW THAT.... }
Your County Commission Chairman, OPAL SAUVE, went to bat 

for Polk County citizens with both District and State Department of 
Transportation personnel and with Governor James Hunt?

In the spring of 1979, she organized a petition drive, asking for 
the repaving and widening of N. C. Highway 9 in Polk County. On 
June 21, 1979, in Franklin, N. C. she presented that petition to N. C. 
Secretary of Transportation Thomas Bradshaw, along with a plea 
on behalf of 730 citizens who signed the petition and described the 
dangerous conditions that existed here.

Her efforts didn't stop there, however. Additional names were 
obtained and the petition with 774 names was then sent to 
Governor Hunt. A reply was received on September 23, 1979.

In August of that year, Opal went to Raleigh and again asked 
Secretary of Transportation Bradshaw to help with repaving N. C. 
9. Correspondence and phone calls continued and on April 30, 
1980, she traveled to Buncombe Tech. College in Asheville to 
appear again before Secretary Bradshaw, who along with Mr. Jack 
Bryant, Mr. Jim Parham and other transportation officials, agreed 
that Highway 9 would receive attention soon.

Work began on the highway shortly after and today the road has 
been widened and paved from Beulah to Mill Spring.

No, Opal Sauve is not afraid to stand up for Polk County 
citizens. She has proven her dedication to you. Now she needs 
your vote on November 4.

For Continued Progress and Open Government
VOTE FOR OPAL SAUVE
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